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5th January 2022 

NSPCC Online Safety webinars 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

The online world is an amazing place where children play, learn, create and connect. But every day this world is 

growing and changing, which can make it feel overwhelming.  

As part of Safer Internet Day on the 7th of February, we have partnered with the NSPCC who will be providing free, 

online safety webinars for all parents and carers this January and February. 

 

• 18th January: 7pm to 8pm 

• 24th January: 7pm to 8pm 

• 13th February: 7pm to 8pm 

 

The sessions will be approximately 1 hour long and will provide you with insights about how young children may be using 

the internet, the associated risks and how to manage these as parents.  

Each session will explore different topics: 

• 18th January: Core information + gaming, social media, online bullying, parental controls. 

• 24th January: Core information + social media, online friendships, modelling good behaviour, mental health 

• 13th February: Core information, social media, parental controls 

During the sessions, you will be introduced to some ways to manage these risks, as well as helpful sources 

of support and advice.  

The sessions will take place via Zoom and the links to these will be sent a day or two beforehand. We would love 

you to attend. If you’d like to join the webinar, please register your interest by completing this form 

https://forms.office.com/e/TeY3chFYYJ.  

Many thanks, 

Miss Pearce 

Computing Lead 
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